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FFWPU Solomon Island: On August 3rd in Honiara, Solomon Islands held the Peace Road under the 
theme “Walk for Peace” 
 
Among the 40 people that participated in the event were Family Federation members, students and Hana 
Football Club players. 
 
The launching ceremony took place at the Solomon Islands National University, Kukum Campus. 
 
The march started at 3pm, for the distance of 3 km and ended at the Peace Embassy building. Speech was 
delivered by the UPF Chairman Mr. Chaniel Tome and thanks all participants. 
 

 
 

 


